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Johnson County Community College

12345 College Blvd.

Overland Park, Kansas 66210-1299

(913) 469-8500 Fall, 1997

Dear Mathematics Instructor:

KAMATYC, the Kansas affiliate organization of the American Mathematics Association of Two-Year Colleges
(AMATYC), invites you to become a member for the 1997-98 school year. Now that the fall term has begun,
it's time to renew your membership or to join for the first time. The annual dues are $5.00.

KAMATYC has planned three meetings this fall. The first was held during the Greater Kansas City
Mathematics Technology EXPO at the Rockhurst College October 3rd & 4th. Our second general
membership meeting will be held during the KACC conference at Wichita. KAMATYC will meet on Thursday
morning, October 23rd, from 8-10 a.m. at the Airport Hilton. The third event this fall is the Kansas
Mathematics and Science conference in Wichita, November 7th & 8th. See the enclosed GET S.M.AR.T.T.
Flyer for additional information.

You may join KAMATYC at the KACC meeting or you may complete the enclosed membership form and mail
it with your dues to our Treasurer at the address listed on the application form. We would appreciate your
help in letting your colleagues know about KAMATYC. You are welcome to make copies of the KAMATYC
application to share with others who are not already on our mailing list, or you may send me their names and
addresses and | will send membership information to them.

This mailing also includes a ballot containing the proposed slate of officers for the two-year term 1997-1999.
KAMATYC members may vote either by mail or at the KACC meeting. Your mail-in ballot must be received
by the Treasurer prior to the meeting (October 23rd) in order to be counted.

KAMATYC members who are planning to attend the AMATYC National Conference in Atlanta are strongly
encouraged to attend the Central Region meeting on Friday afternoon, November 14th at 4 p.m. | hope to
see many of you in Atlanta.

The objectives of KAMATYC are as follows:
1. To provide the two-year college math instructors with a means of identifying and solving issues
of mutual concern.
2. To work cooperatively with other professional associations and institutions concerned with
mathematics at all levels in order to provide the best possible curriculum in the state of
Kansas.
3. To promote improved teaching and understanding of mathematics.

We hope that you will support KAMATYC with your membership and your active participation. We look
forward to seeing many of you during the coming year.

Yours truly,

Carolyn Neptune
Membership Chairman

Enc:  KAMATYC Membership Application
KAMATYC Ballot
GET SM.AR.T.T. Flyer



